
Please let Sen. Champion and the committee know that we are so incredibly grateful and humbled for 
the committee's confidence. We look forward to reporting back next year and in future years on the 
outcomes and impact this funding will have. 
 
This will allow us to provide 1,000 sessions per year, impacting at minimum 50 first responders. Abijah's 
will diligently track and report the self-reported outcomes and approved anecdotes to justify these 
important tax-payer funds. The entire committee is impacting lives in a truly life changing, life-saving 
way. If we can heal a first responder, the ripple effect it has on every individual they end up serving, as 
well as their families, is exponential. 
 
Thank you again for supporting us in healing. Please let us know what else we can do as the bill enters 
the conference committee. 
 
Thank you- 
 
Dani Palmer | VP of Development 
801.859.6000 
abijahsonthebackside.com 
 

http://abijahsonthebackside.com/

